Policy No. 1250
Board of Directors

Students On Governing Boards

The Woodland Public Schools Board of Directors recognizes the value of student representation
on the school board so that student voice and input is included in the board’s work. The Board of
Directors will bi-annually seat one student representative who is selected by the Woodland High
School Student Body. The term of the student representative is two years. The student
representatives will communicate with other district students and receive their input and
perspectives.

The student representative on the board is expected to attend all board meetings. The student
member will contribute to board discussion by providing student insight and perspective, serve
as a liaison for the associated student body, and report to students about the work of the board
and district activities. Student representatives will not attend executive sessions or hold board
offices. The board will actively seek student representative input during discussions on agenda
items.
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